
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL   DATE  16 AUGUST 2023 
 
10.1 Shrine to Sea Draft Masterplan Advocacy 
 

Question from Councillor Pearl: 

How much money has the State Government spent on this project? Have they released how 
much money they’ve spent so far of the 13.1 million? How much is left over for the rest of the 
project? 

 

Response:  

Shrine to Sea is a Victorian Government Project with the project budgets and timelines 
managed by the State. Officers do not have access or oversight of these budgets and are 
not in a position to provide the requested information.  

The following response has been provided from the State Government in response to 
Councillor Pearl’s query:  

“The $13million budget was allocated to fund the planning process and commence delivery 
of works. The majority of funding will be spent on delivery of works” 

 

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


